
 

 

 
 

 

It is with regret that we advise you   

of the death of our  

esteemed Member and former Captain (1991) 

 

Michael O’Sullivan 
 

The President, Captains, Trustees, Chairperson, 

Management Committee, Members and Staff of  

Delgany Golf Club  

extend their deepest sympathy to  

his family and friends 

 

May he rest in peace 
 

 

 

Funeral arrangements  
(to be advised) 

 
 
 

 

 

 

31st October 2024 


